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SEND US YOUR PHOTOS

Have some news in pictures you want to share? Send them to npostpictures@pbpost.com. Resolution 
must be at least 300 dpi and full caption information must be included. Caption should include: first 
and last names; titles; directionals (from left to right etc.); event name and date; and a description of 
the activity (if relevant). PHOTOS WITHOUT COMPLETE CAPTIONS WILL NOT BE USED.

YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD IN PICTURES

Fifty-five new Chromebooks were donated through a private donor and 
Education Foundation of Palm Beach County for students at Achievement 
Centers for Children & Families. Ready to start learning on their new 
computer equipment are (from left) Elijah, Asia and Kiana, the children of 
La’Kenya Dieujuste. [CONTRIBUTED]

During the recent primary election, members of the Junior League of the Palm Beaches took part 
in Palm Beach County’s Adopt-A-Precinct program, providing staffing to conduct and maintain the 
integrity of the voting process. Participants included (standing from left) Lynsey Brown, Sarah Elwell, 
Sarah Cohen, Julie Rudolph, Steffanie Ngo-Hatchie, Ashley Scharber, Sarah Kudisch and (kneeling in 
front) Ramona Bean. Now in its 80th year, the Junior League of the Palm Beaches is an organization 
of women committed to promoting volunteerism, developing the potential of women and improving 
communities through the effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. [CONTRIBUTED BY THE 

JUNIOR LEAGUE OF THE PALM BEACHES]

Left: Three Indian River State College students recently received 
scholarships from the Port St. Lucie Business Women. Celebrating 
the honor were (from left) scholarship recipients Valerie Delgado and 
Salina Reeves; Julia Keenan, director of development, IRSC Foundation; 
Sherri Monds, development coordinator/scholarships, IRSC Foundation; 
scholarship recipient Emily Phillips; and Donna DeMarchi, president of 
the Port St. Lucie Business Women. [CONTRIBUTED BY DIANE S. GALLAGHER 

PHOTOGRAPHY]

Zoe-Renee Gibson (left) and her sister Zara-Tai Gibson, Girl Scouts in 
Boynton Beach, prepare to join representatives from NextEra Energy, 
Florida Power & Light Co.’s parent company, for the NEE Renewable 
Energy STEM Patch program virtual workshop. Guided by industry 
professionals from the companies, each of the 46 registered Scouts 
learned about renewable energy and had the option to build a solar-
powered car or a wind turbine. FPL partnered with Girl Scouts of 
Southeast Florida to take their annual workshop virtual amid the COVID-
19 pandemic. [CONTRIBUTED BY DONNA GIBSON]
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